



Hello X,

The U.S. Bureau of Labor Statistics (BLS) is nearing a decision point concerning the implementation of a new imputation procedure that is being proposed for the BLS’ Job Openings and Labor Turnover Survey (JOLTS).  Before that decision is made, BLS is providing an opportunity for outside expert comment on the new procedure.  As an [pick 1… expert user of JOLTS data… or… expert in statistical methodology], BLS is seeking your comments on this proposed methodology.  If you are able to devote time to review the attached document, which outlines the methodology change, we would appreciate your input on the proposed methodology by Monday, November 28, 2016.
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